Spring Street Parking Permit Applications

News Release Date 04-15-2015

The Town Clerk has advised that applications are available for 2020/2021 Spring Street parking permits. Applications should be returned to the Town Clerk's office no later than 4:30 p.m. on May 22. If need be, the permits will be awarded by lottery held at a May Town Board meeting. The fee is \$100 for Lewisboro residents and \$200 for non-residents. Lewisboro residents will be given priority in the allocation of permits.

The application form is available on the Town's website or will be mailed/emailed upon request. Call the Town Clerk at 763-3511 or email to townclerk@lewisborogov.com with any questions.